
DRAFT Minutes of Prekindergarten-16 Council meeting 

 

Date: February 27, 2017, 9:00 AM -12:00 PM, room 10 at the State House 

 

Members in Attendance  
Scott Giles, Vermont Student Assistance Corporation, Chair  

Heather Bouchey, Vermont Agency of Education  

Tricia Coates, Vermont State Colleges  

Daniel Daley, Vermont State Colleges, FFAFT-VT  

Jeff Francis, Vermont Superintendents Association 

Wendy Koenig, University of Vermont  

Michele Kupersmith, Vermont Department of Labor  

Lindy Johnson, designee for Karen Heath 

Ethan Latour, Agency of Administration 

Holly Morehouse, Vermont Afterschool, Inc. 

Susan Stitely, Association of Vermont Independent Colleges  

Lisa Ventriss, Vermont Business Roundtable 

 

Members Absent  
Senator Philip Baruth  

Representative Kevin “Coach” Christie 

Lynn Coale, Vermont Association of Career and Technical Education Directors  

Carlen Finn, Voices for Vermont’s Children 

Cynthia Greene, Building Bright Futures   

Karen Heath, Vermont National Education Association  

 

Also in Attendance  
Sabina Haskell, Vermont Student Assistance Corporation 

Colin Robinson, Vermont NEA 

Marjorie Zunder, Vermont Legislative Council 

 

Topics Discussed  

 Chair Giles opened the meeting at 9:10 AM 

 

 Prudence Sullivan, Practitioner in Residence, David L. Cooperrider Center for 

Appreciative Inquiry, Champlain College, led group exercises to support 

achieving the aspirations of the Council using appreciative project management.  

Act 77, Flexible Pathways, will be the focus of future Council efforts. 

 Adjourned at 12:00 PM 

 
Motions No motions were made. 

  

Minutes prepared by Marjorie Zunder, Legislative Council 
 


